
EPC General Meeting & Volunteer Thank You 
May 15, 2019  
 
6:37 p.m. - 6:44 p.m. 
 
EPC Executive Members in Attendance: 
Michelle O’Malley,  President 
Andrea Doan,   Vice President 
Kristin Wyatt,   Treasurer 
Kathy Hotchkies,  Secretary 
Maya Subramanian,  Co-Volunteer Coordinator 
Jia Li,    Community Coordinator, Pre-Elementary 
 
Total Attendance: Approx. 18 
 
EPC Business 
1) EPC President, Michelle O’Malley, thanked all volunteers for their contributions this school year 
2) Approval of minutes from last EPC General Meeting on January 23, 2019 –unanimously approved 
3) EPC Executive Committee 2019-2020 Nominees – unanimously approved 

a) President – Andrea Doan 
b) Vice President – Meredith Atkins 
c) Treasurer – Franziska Eckerlin 
d) Secretary – Karen Yeh 
e) Volunteer Coordinator – Jia Li 

4) Head of School, Dr. Russell Smith, expressed his gratitude to all parent volunteers. The partnership 
between parents and administration is a keystone to the wonderful Eton community.  He sincerely 
loves working at Eton because of its exceptional community. 

5) Business Meeting adjourned 6:44 p.m.  


